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Topic overview

In 2023, WaTech will be revising the IT Enterprise Strategic Plan. This plan provides a foundation for everything we do as an enterprise.

Our approach to the new strategic plan will emphasize co-creation from the onset. In keeping with the collaborative nature of WaTech, we are reaching out to a diverse group of agencies, technology and business leaders, and governance teams for their feedback, ideas, and priorities. We truly value the unique perspective they and you can provide to this process and will create many opportunities for engagement.

Ultimately, we will create a plan that reflects the evolving needs of our state agencies and facilitates strategic alignment across our business and IT partners. The plan will prioritize your needs and those of our residents for the next three to five years.  

Our Strategic Planning Advisory Group will be working on your behalf to ensure the efficient development of the plan and lead the charge with WaTech in this critical endeavor. Niles Friedman, an Executive Advisor from the strategic planning firm Star Insights, will facilitate this effort.

Thank you in advance for your participation and contribution in helping to shape the future of our Enterprise IT Strategic Plan.

Discussion items

None.
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